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 Harry Kinnison, President 

Ohio State Trappers Association 

 

The Ohio State Trappers Association requests that all funds for 

the Ohio Department of Natural Resources be restored. 

With so much monies removed from the budget, it would be 

devastating to the ODNR and all the divisions it oversees. Such 

programs as the H2Ohio program, would seriously be affected. I 

have personally seen what H2Ohio has accomplished. 

Again, we, the OSTA request all funds be restored to the ODNR. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Harry Kinnison 


